Come Explore the World 
with Sheafe Road’s Flat Bluebird
     This year, Sheafe Road’s bluebird is spreading its wings and exploring the world.  Come join the bluebird on its adventure!  Beginning in October, the bluebird will travel to a different continent each month.  Each week, the bluebird will be visiting a new land and together we will discover some interesting information about its visit. By answering weekly questions students will be able to unlock the hidden treasures of the Seven Continents of the World. Students are encouraged to answer as many of the weekly questions that they can. Answers should be submitted to the student’s teacher each Friday.  The challenges will come from different content areas (Science, Social Studies, Math, Arts, etc.).  After the bluebird has visited all seven continents, it will return to Sheafe Road and we’ll celebrate with a Multi-cultural Fair.  Be on the lookout for the Bluebird’s first stop, on Friday, October 7th.  Also, starting in October, be sure to check out the world map on the SLT bulletin board (in the side hallway between the main office and the cafeteria) to follow the bluebird on its journey around the world.
